
 

 

Daimler Trucks North America, LLC 

4747 N. Channel Avenue 

Portland OR 97217-7699 

Phone: 503-745-8000 

 

       
  

 

 

September 13, 2022 

 

Michelle Rice 

Recall Analyst 

Department of Transportation 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE., Washington, DC 20590 

Office: 202-366-1060 

Subject: Incorrect amount of emergency exits, Roof Hatch was missed– Thomas Build Buses 

NHTSA SB No.  22V-517 

Manufacturer number: FL-947 

Ms. Rice, 

There will be no publications for safety recall 22V-517 

All vehicles within this recall campaign have been repaired prior to the publication of a Dealer’s Bulletin 

or Owner Notification. All impacted serial numbers were repaired on 07/27/2022  

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

Sincerely,  

 

 Sam Geser 

Sam Geser 
Manager, Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

Daimler Trucks North America 
Tiffani Torgeson 

Executive Manager, Vehicle Safety 
Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 

 

 


